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From: thealps2@att.net
To: Doug Koehler
Subject: Waukesha planning committee meeting tomorrow 1/26/22
Date: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 6:06:00 PM


NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have
verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 


 


I’ve recently learned that the vacant lot off Rapids Drive in Waukesha that was zoned for
business is being considered for apartments.  The busy intersection at Rapids Drive will need
reconstruction to meet the demand of a busy traffic area whether apartments or a Kwik Trip is
build there, but I question why a property that was zoned for business is now being
considered for apartments.  Please read my comments at Wednesday’s meeting. 


Respectfully,


Barbara Abplanalp


2950 Clearwater Ln


Waukesha WI 53189-6896
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